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Peter has worked for the Department in the Product Stewardship and Waste Reduction Section since 2013 where his 
primary focus has been on the implementation of New York State’s e-waste program.  Peter has also been 
significantly involved with the state’s other product stewardship programs, such as the rechargeable battery program 
and thermostat recycling program.  He also is active in the in NYS’s Mercury-added consumer product law.   


